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Dear Dealer

A3020 HD System - IMPORTANT NEWS

Acorn has made a significant change to its range of A3020 computers. With 
immediate effect an A3020 HD60 (AGB23) becomes an A3020 HD80 (AGB33)
.

The increased capacity of the hard disc is supplied without any increase in 
price, so you can offer this advantage to your customers as a Christmas present 
from Acorn!

Submit your orders now to ensure that you can take full advantage of this 
change and use it during the pre-Christmas sales period.

(All outstanding orders for AGB23 have been transferred to AGB33).

Yours faithfully
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